Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you about some upcoming
adjustments to our school cafeteria menu that will take effect starting next week.

Menu Changes:
o New Offerings: Introduction of a vegetarian option every Monday.
o Removals: Pizza will be offered only on Fridays.
o Healthier Choices: Additional fruits and vegetables will be available daily.

Your feedback is important to us, and we encourage you to reach out with any questions or
suggestions regarding these changes.

Thank you for your continued support!
Sincerely,

The School Cafeteria Team



